QUANTUM HEALTHCARE LIMITED
(Company Registration No. 202218645W)
(Incorporated In Singapore)

EXPIRY OF THE LONG STOP DATE FOR THE PROPOSED TRANSACTION IN RESPECT OF THE
DENTAL HUB GROUP

The Board of Directors ("Directors" or "Board") of Quantum Healthcare Limited (the "Company", and
together with its subsidiaries, the "Group") refers to the following announcements:

(a) the announcement made by the wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, QT Vascular Ltd." on
16 June 2022 in relation to a potential acquisition of certain dental businesses; and

(b) the announcement made by the Company on 3 October 2022 in relation to the proposed
transaction in respect of the Dental Hub Group,

(collectively, the "Previous Announcements").

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used herein shall bear the same meaning ascribed to
them in the Previous Announcements.

The Long-stop Date for the Proposed Transaction falls on 3 January 2023 (being three (3) months from
the date of the BTA or such other date as the Purchaser and Vendors may mutually agree in writing). The
Board wishes to announce that as the conditions precedent to the Proposed Transaction have not been
fulfilled and/or waived (as the case may be) by the Long-stop Date (i.e. 3 January 2023), the BTA has ipso
facto lapsed and ceased to have further effect, and neither party thereto has any claim against the other
party, save for any antecedent breach of any provision of the BTA by any party. There has been no
extension of the Long-stop Date for the fulfilment of the conditions precedent to the Proposed Transaction.

The Board considers that the expiry of the Long-stop Date and the lapse of the BTA will not have any
material impact on the net tangible assets and earnings per share of the Group for the financial year ended
31 December 2022. The Board will continue to make announcements as and when appropriate and/or
necessary to update shareholders on this matter.

By Order of the Board
QUANTUM HEALTHCARE LIMITED

Thomas Tan Gim Chua
Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director
3 January 2023

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance
Pte. Ltd. (“Sponsor”). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities
Trading Limited (the “Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this
announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained
in this announcement.

! Please refer to the announcement by QT Vascular Ltd. ("QTV") on 28 July 2022 in relation to the completion of the scheme of
arrangement following which, inter alia, (i) QTV became a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company; (ii) the shares of QTV were
delisted from the SGX-ST on 29 July 2022; and (iii) the trading of the shares of the Company on the SGX-ST commenced on 29
July 2022.



The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Lim Hui Ling, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Collyer Quay Centre,
Singapore 049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg.




